
CONTACT INFORMATION:  

Pastor Brenson Jennings:  

706-244-6552 

BrensonJennings@gmail.com 

Church: 706-548-4233 

SecretaryCCBC@bellsouth.net 

Music Minister: 706-362-3188 

ccbcathens.com 
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NURSERY NEXT WEEK 6/9 

SUNDAY AM 

Amanda Dyar & Carol Satterfield 

Karie Stringer & Kendra Davis 

SUNDAY PM   

Amanda Seymour & Megan Hayes 

WEDNESDAY PM   

Joanna Jennings 

NURSERY THIS WEEK  6/2 

SUNDAY AM 

Karen & Danny Seymour 

Cody & Chaunacey Clark 

SUNDAY PM   

Jason & Kippi Fortunato 

WEDNESDAY PM   

Kellie Lee 

   nursery     

June 3-7—Camp Hosanna 

June 9—Dr. John Stevens 

June 8, 15, 22—Distributing VBS Flyers 

June 22—Youth Activity (Teen Rally Kick-Off) 

June 22—All VBS Workers Training @ 7pm 

June 23-28—VBS with Neighborhood Bible Time 

 

  Church Calendar   

This is the last week to shower Kellie Lee with diapers and wipes. Baby Oliver 

was born May 22 and is doing well! Please bring diapers and wipes to the             

crossroads. 

DIAPER SHOWER 

We are continuing to gather cokes, cookies, and juice pouches for our upcoming 

VBS. If you have any to donate, please leave them in the crossroads located at 

the end of the central staircase. Thank you! 

COKES AND COOKIES 
Praise the Lord! We are a few days away from        

traveling back to the church in Mbarara to celebrate 

and dedicate the Runyankore New Testament. Below 

are pictures of the church unloading the Bibles. We 

are excited about how the Lord will work through this Bible to bring people to 

Christ, grow believers, and begin and strengthen churches throughout southwest 

Uganda. Please pray with us for the preparation for the trip. Pray that God will use 

us to minister reconciliation through Christ to those we contact on the trip. Pray 

for God to work in the service and the distribution of the Bibles. Pray for God’s 

provision for the trip, as well. Thank you for your part in this New Testament and 

God’s harvest to come!  

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK 

DAN & JENNIFER OLACHEA 

UGANDA, BIBLE TRANSLATION 

We encourage you to reach out to our missionaries. The Olachea family sends monthly    

updates. You can receive these updates and updates from our missionaries by contacting 

Charles Henry or the secretary at secretaryccbc@bellsouth.net. 

Beginning Wednesday, June 19, the children’s summer program will kick off. If 

you have any questions, please see Daniel Dzimianski.  

Master Clubs will return on August 21! See you then and watch for registration 

information coming this summer. 

CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS 

Join us in the auditorium as we resume our regular Wednesday evening prayer 

services. Thank you for your participation in the Shepherding a Child’s Heart and 

Creation series. We pray these lessons were a blessing to you! 

WEDNESDAY EVENING SERVICES 

During the summer, we will be taking photos of families and individuals for a 

new church directory. If you are a member or friend of the Creek, please see 

Noel Swafford to have your photo taken. 

DIRECTORY PICTURES The Stone/Weatherly family wants to thank their church family and friends for 

their prayers, love, gifts and acts of kindness during Betty’s illness, her            

homegoing, and her funeral. Betty loved you all, and we do too. 

THANK YOU 


